
SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 
Minutes 

 
 September 11, 2017 

1:00 pm  
Social Room 

  
 
Members: All Members in Attendance 
Pat Anderson, David Ellis, Jodi Gerrits, Brenda Gonzales, Kayla McCarson, Earl Owen, 
Roger Quijada, Gretchen Skivington 
 
 Introductions of all members and guests. 
 
 Old Business  

Advised the committee about how the disaster drill held on May 4, 2017 in the 
Solarium and surrounding area went.  Discussed that the plan was for similar drills 
to be held at the end of the spring semester jointly between GBC students and local 
first responders each year. 
 
Talked about what the committee has done in the past; review of new policies, 
safety inspections of labs, proposals for safety improvement to B &G and what we 
can/should do this semester.   
 

 New Business 
Pat will be bringing the annual security & safety report she has to complete each 
year to the October meeting for review.  All faculty and staff must be notified of 
this report by Dept. of Education policy.   
 
Pat will talk with B & G Mgr. Tony Cortes to determine what areas may have issues 
during our Nevada Day fire systems tests and this will be the area we conduct a 
walk through inspection of for the October meeting. 

 
 Safety concerns or projects the committee has 

The committee discussed the Behavioral intervention type calls Pat has responded 
on during the past couple of years and how the number and severity of events 
seems to be on the rise. Pat provided overviews of some of the situations. 

   
 
 

 


